SHANGHAI STATION REPORT for 2003 TOG

Four Synthesizer counter divider boards have been bought. All BBCs work well.

Seshen25 station has participated into the EVN sessions 3/2002 and 2/2003 since last TOG meeting. During this May session, because of the antenna control with trouble, so that the latest three experiments failed. Now the antenna control is repaired.

The quick frequency changing was basically finished at the end of 2002. Switch time between different frequencies (3.6/13cm, 6cm and 1.3cm, not for 18cm) is about five minutes, but the switching couldn’t be controlled by schedule now. It will be done in the future. 

The antenna surface adjustment has been scheduled from Jul. 1 to Aug. 30. 
New C-band receiver plan has been delayed for some factors, the contract for new C-band receiver has been signed and it will be completed at the end of 2004.

We have considered the MK5A system for Seshan station and plan to purchase it this year.

